2017-2018 Worship Participation Dates for Youth Music Groups

Covenant Singers -10/15, 11/19 (Youth-led worship), 12/24 (morning), 3/11, 5/13
Covenant Ringers — 10/15, 12/10, 2/11, 4/29
Jr. High Bells — 11/19, 12/24 (Nativity), 3/11, 5/6

WORSHIP PARTICIPATION expectations

Development of a growing understanding of worship, and our contribution to it - being a part of the whole community of the church
offering praise and prayer - is an important part of what singing in a youth choir is all about. To that end, on Sundays when youth are
singing, we expect the following:
- that youth be on time for warm up (usually 9:45 for Covenant Singers; 10:00 for Jr. High Bells and 10:15 for Covenant Ringers)
- that youth will sit as a group and participate in the entire service on those days, respecting those in the congregation
worshipping around them
- that youth will not be available to assist in church school on those Sundays (teachers are notified of the dates when youth will
be absent...)
- on Sundays when youth are ringing, and not singing, that they will sit with their families after ringing

DRESS for Singing in Church
Covenant Singers will wear navy or black pants/skirts and white shirts/blouses — guys wear a straight tie — dark shoes for
everyone.

ABSENCES - MUSIC CONTACT INFO
When you know that you — or your youth (for parents) will be absent from either a rehearsal or a Sunday morning
performance, please contact us in advance. As much notice as possible is very helpful...but contact us for last-minute
emergencies as well.

Covenant Singers

Peter DuBois 271-6537 ext. 109 pdubois@thirdpresbyterian.org
Covenant Ringers

Mary Ann Rutkowski 271-6537 ext 101  mrutkowski@thirdpresbyterian.org @ years
Junior High Bell Choir Third Presbyterian Church

Jeanne Fisher call and leave a message with Mary Ann and/or jfisher@wxxi.org
Seeking the Light
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Thanks for all your help and support, and we look forward to a fun and fruitful year!
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